

南华小学

NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL

170 West Coast Road, Singapore(127443)

Tel: 67788050 Fax: 67784127

Ref: 006/18/CCE Date: 9 April 2018

Through the Principal

Dx.

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Re: EarthFest 2018

Warm greetings from Nan Hua Primary School!

Nan Hua Primary School will be organizing EarthFest from 16th to 20th April during curriculum hours.

The annual EarthFest 2018 is designed to engage, entertain, and educate NHPS students and staff on all aspects of sustainability. This year, aligned to the theme of *Ending Plastic Pollution*, EarthFest is particularly dedicated to providing information and inspiration needed to fundamentally change human attitude and behaviour about plastics through a series of exciting activities throughout the week!

Recess activities in canteen

During the various recesses, pupils will get to browse many booths with information on how to take action for our Earth and get involved in sustainability in school and beyond. They will enjoy hand-on activities, be amazed by innovative environmental ideas and participate in sustainability-related games! They will also have the chance to make a pledge to sustainability, and an opportunity to win prizes for their enthusiastic participation!

Drop & Swap

To advocate waste reduction, pupils are encouraged to bring unwanted books or toys (clean and in mint condition) in exchange for items that their friends brought which they may find useful. The collection of items for drop-and-swap booth will be from 16th to 19th April and the exchange of items will take place on 20th April at the foyer.

Wear Green to Pledge!

On 18th April (Wed), all pupils are encouraged to come in any shade of green to pledge their commitment and love for our Earth! Also, on this day, all are encouraged to bring the following items as we make a collective effort to go zerowaste. The items are:

- 1. Reusable lunch box and cutlery
- 2. Reusable water bottle
- 3. Reusable shopper's bag (for containing all the items above)

We hope that this will be a meaningful event and we thank you in advance for the support rendered.

Should you have any queries / feedback, please feel free to contact me at sabrina_lee_sabai@moe.edu.sg

Yours sincerely,

Mdm Sabrina Lee SH/CCE (Covering) Nan Hua Primary School